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WOKINGHAM COPY.

18th June, 1941,

Dear Sirs,
I duly received your letter of the 9th

instant, and with regard thereto have to say that
the Committee, who learnt with mch regret of the
sinking of the motorvessel “DUNEWA" , have
requested me to convey thelir deep sympathy with you
through the loss of this vessel.

Thanking you for your mmum,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,.
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